

SUBJECT: UNIVERSITY NOTIFICATION

DATE: March 18, 2020

Dear NDNU Community Members,

As we continue in "Shelter-in-place" status, we want to provide you with continued resources to access as we all learn what the coronavirus global crisis means to us as a nation.

- President Trump's Guidelines for America for the next 15 days in an attempt to slow the spread of COVID-19 can be found here.
- California state information is available here.
- Santa Clara county is calling for a 30 day mitigation strategy.

Please stay informed on the most up to date regional information impacting your particular county.

NDNU RESIDENTS

We continue to report that there are currently no reported cases of coronavirus on campus. Thank you all for your efforts with social distancing and following all CDC recommendations.

If you experience any COVID-19 symptoms, please self-isolate and promptly reach out to Annabelle Bautista atagbautista@ndnu.edu or call (650) 508-3759.

Door-to-door, bed-to-bed checks continue as standard practice throughout NDNU's "Shelter-in-place" status. We ask all students to follow stipulated guidelines from Public Safety and Housing staff.

CAMPUS STATUS

Because of our "Shelter-in-place" status, only essential personnel are on campus. For departmental assistance, please contact NDNU staff via e-mail.

NDNU EMPLOYEES (FACULTY & STAFF)

If you begin to experience any symptoms, please follow <u>CDC guidelines</u> and <u>access employee healthcare</u> information here.